
The Sudbury Workers Education and Advocacy Centre is a community & worker based, 

non-profit organization committed to improving the lives and working conditions of    

people in low-wage and unstable employment. 

Right of the Month: Holiday Pay  

There are two paid public holidays in December: Christmas 

Day and Boxing Day (Dec 25th & 26th). To qualify for  

public holiday pay you must work your last scheduled shift 

before the holiday and your first scheduled shift after the 

holiday. If you work on a public holiday you can agree in 

writing to be paid premium pay (1.5 times the hourly rate 

of pay for all hours worked and public holiday pay, this 

also equals double time and a half) OR be paid at your   

regular rate and take another day off with public holiday 

pay instead – this is known as a “substitute holiday”.   

 For more information about holiday pay contact 

S.W.E.A.C!  

 

The SWEAC offices will be closed 

from December 23rd, 2016 to 

January 2nd, 2017. 

We hope you have a safe and 

happy holiday season! 

SWEAC IN NUMBERS – 2016 

Over 189 Workers Helped in 2016 

And Over 340 Workers Helped since 2013! 

Helped over 70 Workers With Questions And 

Advocacy Related To Unpaid Wages 

56 Know Your Rights Workshops  Conducted in 2016 52% of SWEAC Clients Are Women 

Educated Over 650 Youth Through our Workshops 5 Recognized Sudbury Living Wage Employers 

We couldn’t have accomplished all of this without the support of the community. 



SWEAC’s First Annual Shared Prosperity Breakfast 

Our understanding of shared prosperity is that decent work and 

decent pay lead to increased economic and social benefits for 

all residents in the context of fairness and  

sustainable economic growth. Shared prosperity means closing 

the income inequality gap and distributing wealth in a manner 

that allows workers to earn a living wage. A healthy workforce 

that enjoys income security and decent working conditions is 

essential to the social and economic well-being of our  

communities.  

 

Sudbury Living Wage Employers 2016 from left to right:  SWEAC (Jenny 

Fortin), United Way Sudbury and Nipissing Districts (Nicole Beaulieu), Social      

Planning Council of Sudbury (Joseph Leblanc), Sudbury Legal Community 

Clinic (Terry Copes), and Sudbury and District Labour Council (Wyman 

MacKinnon) 
Kelly Watson from Muskoka Brewery 

spoke about why Muskoka Brewery 

became a living wage employer and 

the benefits to big business. 

Tom Cooper the Director of the  

Ontario Living Wage Network 

spoke about the growing Living 

Wage Movement. 

Noreen McChesney spoke about the 

Association of Early Childhood           

Educators Ontario’s Decent Work     

Campaign “Professional Pay for          

Professional Work”. 

Thank you to           

everyone that           

attended and helped 

make this event a    

success!  


